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 Advance Diary Dates 

 
Mon  2 Sep     Inset Day (teacher training) 

                      (open for uniform purchase) 

                      11.30am – 2.00pm 

 

Tue  3  Sep     Y1/Y2 Return to School  

                       8.50am. 

 

Wed 4 Sep     Nursery/Little Treasures/ 

                      Reception – Return to School 

 

Happy Summer Holidays 
 

School finishes on Wednesday 24th July at 

1.15pm. This is the last newsletter of the 

year so we would like to wish everyone a very 

happy and safe summer. All the staff would 

like to take this opportunity to thank you for 

your very kind gifts – they are much 

appreciated. We look forward to welcoming 

all our children back in September – (school 

will be open on Monday 2  September for 

uniform purchase) 

 

 

Y2 
 

We would just like to say a fond farewell to 

our wonderful Y2 children as they move to 

the Juniors in September. Good luck to them 

all, we know they will love it. 

 

 
 

Retirement 

 
One of our teaching assistants, Mrs Jean 

Marshall is retiring  after over 24 years of 

service.  Jean is a much loved member of our 

team and we will miss her dearly. We wish 

her a very long, happy and healthy 

retirement. We also say goodbye to a 

member of our nursery team, Mrs Emma 

Jones who will also be leaving us this 

summer. 

We wish them well and would like to thank 

them both for their valued service and 

dedication to our school.                     

 

 
 



 

 

 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

DIARY DATES 

 
Monday        

Tuesday        

Wednesday     

 

BREAK UP FOR SUMMER 1.15PM 
 

 

ATTENDANCE 

 
Bluebells  (Mrs Gordon) 

                    (Mrs Mullock)    97% 

Daffodils (Mrs. Davin)      93% 

Poppies (Miss Kervin)   95% 

Tulips  (Mrs. Cullen)     95% 

Snowdrops (Miss Haynes)     93% 

Sunflowers (Mrs. White)    92% 

 

Another disappointing week last week 

with only 1 class in green! Bluebells, 

your attendance has been amazing 

this year Keep it up next year! 

 

Overall Attendance 

92% 

 

Breakfast Club 

 
Breakfast Club will continue next year. It will 

start on Tuesday 3rd September 2019. 

Doors will open at 8.00a.m. and close at 

8.15a.m. Please fill in the calendar with your 

required dates and return to school. 

 

 

Uniform 

 
Just a gentle reminder to please label all 

items of uniform for return in September. 

This includes bags, coats and P.E. kit. Thank 

you for your continued co-operation. 

 

100% Attendance 

 
Well done to the children who achieved 100% 

attendance! All children will be awarded a 

trophy in  assembly on Wednesday. A special 

award goes to Luke Sturdy  who has had 100% 

attendance since the start of Reception – an 

amazing achievement and one which he should 

be very proud of! Well done Luke! 

 

 

         

Lister Steps 
 

Lister Steps  are having a Summer Fair on 

Saturday 10th August, 10am – 3pm. Fun for 

all the family (and the dog!) at Lister Steps 

with a BBQ & drinks, tombola, tug of war, dog 

show, cupcake decorating, car wash and much 

more! Make sure you don’t miss out on all the 

fun - visit www.listerstepshub.co.uk or follow 
us on social media @ListerStepsHub for all 
the latest info. 
 


